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Comments: All for it. I have skied regularly at Monarch for the last 28 seasons and feel that this expansion of

mostly intermediate terrain will be of great benefit to the skiers and riders of Monarch. It involves very little

infrastructure expansion and will have little effect to the area during the off season. It will serve to reduce

crowding issues during the busiest times while providing a better experience for all. Again, I am all for this

expansion proceeding!


